Christmas Productions

A limited amount of additional tickets are available for each of our shows. Please note that these are limited to **one** additional ticket per family, per performance. Please contact the school office, if you required an additional ticket. The tickets cost £1 and, whilst available, are on a first come, first served basis.



Newsletter

Friday, 2nd December

Nursery AM Christmas Production

A huge well done to our amazing morning Nursery children, who kick-started our production season this morning. Their singing and actions, for children of such a young age, were unbelievable. The event, as will the others be going forward, was a home-school community success, and we would like to thank everyone for their superb contributions. Fantastic! Ho Ho Hol

Christmas Raffle

Following on from last week's newsletter, the raffle tickets will now be sent home with the children on Monday (05.12.22). Payment must be made by midday on Thursday December (on SchoolMoney) and tickets sent back to school up to lunchtime (12 noon) on Friday 9th December. The draw will take place on the morning of Monday 12th December and winners will be notified. On schoolmoney the raffle tickets will show in as 'a due payment'.

1st Prize - £150 Tesco Voucher 2nd Prize - £50 Tesco Voucher 3rd Prize - Afternoon Tea Hamper

4th Prize - Chocolate Hamper 5th Prize - Magic Mixies Misting

Cauldron 6th Prize - Pokemon Sword &

Shield-Lost Origin Elite Trainer Box

7th Prize - Cocomelon Musical Bedtime JJ Doll

8th Prize - Mr Keen's Christmas Cake!

(as well as more!)

Christmas Dinner (14th December)

If your child is on packed lunches and they would like a Christmas Dinner on this date, please contact the school office by 4pm this coming Monday (05.12.22)

Dogs

We politely ask that dogs are kept off the school premises, unless they are assistance dogs. Thank vou

Live Lounge

Another talented musician has entered our live lounge and can be found on our Facebook page. Great effort! Please visit and check it out!

Trading Cards

Some children are bringing trading cards into school, which are then causing disagreements and fall outs. Whilst we do not want to appear grumpy about this, we ask that in general cards and stickers are left at home, to avoid any issues. If a child were to bring them in for such things as show and tell, they are to be given to the class teacher, who will return them at home time.

Drop Off and Pick Up Times

These times can be extremely busy, and we ask that when parking around the local area you are mindful of the drives and parking spaces of those living in the local community.

As a school, we are receiving complaints from neighbors who are struggling to get on and off their own drives and at times receiving verbal abuse. We ask for your support and understanding with this. Thank you.

Leader by Monday 12th December. As always, this can be a joint effort from families and friends!

Christmas Poem Competition

Would you like to enter a poetry competition? If

so, please submit a poem named 'What Christmas

Means to Me'. This is being organized by Reading

Plus (across multiple schools) and prizes will be generated through them if any of you are

successful. The poem can be acrostic, rhyming or

non-rhyming and should be no longer than 12

lines. Please submit poems to your class Reading

Thank you to everyone involved and participating in this week's disco. The children were amazing and DJ Gav (as always) was a blast! A great start (along with our Christmas Trees), to Christmas at Fens!

Christmas Disco



Christmas Fair

What a great end to the week! It was so lovely to see so many of you after school tonight at our Christmas Fair. Thank you if you were able to make it and for making it a very festive event indeed! Thank you to Mrs McCarroll as Mrs Keen for leading the event and for every staff member's contribution in the planning and set up. Yet another Fens

